
William B. Morris Memorial Scholarship 
2014 Winner 

Ben Harden 

The recipient for the 2014-2015 school year is Ben 
Harden.  

Ben is the son of Brian and Heather Harden of 
Greenfield, Missouri and the grandson of Sharon 
White of Springfield. He is a senior at Everton R-3 
School. He has been on the student council, a 
member of Future Business Leaders of America 
(FBLA), and participated in track and field for all 
four years of high school.  

Ben has also been on the Scholar Bowl team for 
three years, a member of the Future Farmers of America (FFA) for three years, 
earned the A+ certificate, and is the senior class secretary. He plans to attend 
Crowder College this fall and major in computer forensics.  

We congratulate Ben and wish him much success in his future endeavors.  

Congratulations! 
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